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February 25, 2013

Mr. Charles Hays

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Waste Management & Air Resources

160 West Government Street

Suite 308

Pensacola, Florida 32502

RE: Florida Rock Industries, Inc. Havana Ready Mix Plant
Gadsden County
Permit No. 0390026-007

Dear Mr. Armstrong:
Please be advised that we do not plan to renew the above generic permit for the above-
referenced plant due to the fact that the plant has been closed for approximately one year,

and we have now made the decision to permanently close this facility.

At some point in time, we will be dismantling the equipment on the site and removing it
from the site.

Please consider this letter our official request to terminate the current permit referenced
above since the permit is no longer needed for this facility.

Please let me know if you have any qustsions or require additional information on the
above plant.

Sincerely,

Katherine R. Chumley

Environmental Specialist

Cc: Robert Hays, Regional General Manager — Northern Area

Sam Pickenpaugh, General Manager — North Central Area
Adam Kirkland, Operations Manager — North Central Area



